
A New Week… A New Goon
Well… Friday night began our final weekend of performances and
this was another dandy.  My goon had to take over the lights
and sound, so I had to hire a new man.  Good help is sooo hard
to find.  I am happy to say that my new employee did an
admirable job… except for one moment when I had to crack the
whip and prod him a bit faster by ad libbing a line.  All of
my friends and family who came tonight loved the show and
again I was booed.  As long as I know that it is for a good
reason, then I think the jeers are almost as good as getting
cheers.

After the curtain fell on our fourth performance, Mare led
another  small  group  on  the  nickel  tour  of  the  Huber.  
Including a few people who just moved to the area from Ft.
Wayne where one of them worked at the glorious Embassy Theatre
(I have not been there for years).

Finally, it was time to feast at the cast party.  And what a
cast  party…  catered  Italian  spread:  lasagna,  fettucini
alfredo, bread, salad, and (as is typical) more than enough
desserts.  Leftovers for tomorrow.  We presented Trav with his
director’s gift of a nice copy of Tom Sawyer among other
trinkets.

There was one minor technical glitch.  Somehow, during the off
time, the sign that magically changes from “You Are Now In
Bedford Falls” to “Pottersville” became damaged and did not
work for tonight’s show.

Once  again,  thanks  to  everyone:  cast,  crew,  director,
producer, and most of all.. Wonderful audience members for
another tremendous show!

https://www.tangents.org/community-theatre/a-new-week-a-new-goon/

